BILL SUMMARY
1% Session of the 57™ Legislature

Bill No.: SB 583
Version: Engrossed
Request Number:

Author: Rep. Ortega/ Sen. Stanislawski
Date: 4/8/2019
Impact: OMES: no material impact

Research Analysis

SB 583 directs the Office of Management and Enterprise Services to begin a request for proposal
for desktop support and management systems for all state agencies. OMES is authorized to enter
into a contract for those services.

Prepared By: Sean Webster

Fiscal Analysis

Officials from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) anticipate the ability
to implement the provisions of SB 583 with no material impact on the OMES budget. For this
reason SB 583 in its current form is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on the state
budget or revenues.

Prepared By: John McPhetridge

Other Considerations

None.
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